



Mr S Welti Director of Tennis, ECTA stephen.welti@ellesmere.com

5th June 2018

Dear Parent,

TENNIS AT AN AMERICAN UNIVERSITY

Students and Parents of students, who are considering going to university in America as an option after Ellesmere College, are invited to a presentation by Sarah Borwell of Tennis Smart. This will be of particular interest to those with a high level in tennis and sport generally.

Sarah has been responsible for the placement of students in American Universities for many years and has an unrivalled depth of knowledge in her field. Although she specialises in placing tennis players, the presentation will contain information that transfers to other sports. Please be aware that limited spaces are available.

The presentation will take place in the Arts Centre at Ellesmere College on Tuesday 26th June at 7.00pm.

If you would like to attend, please return the attached form as soon as possible so that we can plan seating. If you need more information, please contact Stephen Welti at the email address above.

Yours sincerely,

Sty Walt

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com





TENNIS AT AN AMERICAN UNIVERSITY Tuesday 26th June 2018

I would like to attend the Tennis Smart presentation on 26th June. Please could you
reserve seats for people. There is no charge for the presentation.
Name
Address
Email
SignedDate

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com